
To:  Staff Senate 

From:  Bryn Schofield 

Date:  January 12, 2018 

Subject: Minutes from the December 20, 2017 Staff Senate Meeting 



 Dr. Dammer made it clear they were aware of the financial 
concerns and had begun discussing possible solutions to recover 
money lost. 

 Mark Murphy went on to discuss how money lost could 
(possibly) affect raises and positions.  

 Dr. Dammer asked that Staff Senate gather information and feedback by 
the end of February, the next time the ACCOEC meets. 

o Dr. Dammer then exited the meeting. 
 After Dr. Dammer left the meeting, discussions continued regarding the new calendar. 

o Pete Sakowski brought up the possibility of the calendar change affecting 2nd





Items from the Floor: 

 Pete Sakowski brought up a question from the Safety Committee 
o Requested Staff Senate look into bringing back CPR classes on campus. 
o Mark Murphy is going to discuss with Patti Tetreault 

  

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Kelli Cali and seconded by Mary Ellen Pichiarello at 
11:31am.  

   


